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   Charity – Unity – Fraternity – Patriotism 
                    Live your Faith!      
                                                                                                              

 

Brother Knights: 

These are difficult and challenging times for all of us.  Some of us have lost 
loved ones to the virus. Others have had to shut down our businesses or layoff 

long time employees. All of us are feeling isolated by being in lock down and 
from social distancing. We are all worried about an uncertain future. What can 
we do to respond to such serious challenges?  

 
As we enter into May, the month when we honor Mary, we could renew our 

Knightly commitment to pray the Rosary as often as possible.  We can lay our 
concerns and worries before our Holy Mother and seek her help. For those interested, the St. Vincent 
De Paul Society hosts a Weekly Online Rosary Service. 

 
We can reach out to each other. We are not alone, as long as we have our Brother Knights standing 

with us in charity, unity and fraternity.  We are still looking for callers for our Reading K of C Phone 
Tree to make calls and to check in with other Knights. This is a great way to introduce yourself to a 
Brother Knight you may not know.  You could also attend by video or phone one of our two 

monthly Zoom meetings to hear about what is going on at the Council and to volunteer to help.  
 

We can help those in need in our Community:  As part of the Leave No Neighbor Behind Program, we 
are raising funds to support the Reading Food Pantry.   
 

We can remain connected in faith to our Reading Catholic Community, to our priest and deacons, and 
our Parishes through the Reading Catholic Website. We can attend Sunday Mass online. We can still 

visit St Athanasius and St. Agnes, which remain open for prayer during the day. We can continue to 
support our Parishes by continuing with our weekly offering or we can consider giving electronically  
 

Please contact me at gk1@readingkofc.org for more information or with any questions.  Wishing you 
peace in these troubled times.   

 
Vivat Jesus  
 

Bob Baynes, Grand Knight 

http://www.readingkofc.org/
mailto:gk1@readingkofc.org


Sick and Vigil 
 

Past Grand Knight Brother Len Ebert who has suffered an injury. 
 

Faith Director Brother Bill Sqiures in-laws, Al and Martha Phinney, who have passed away. 
 
 

A GOOD KNIGHT THOUGHT_______________________________________________________ 
 
Mother Teresa often said that she saw Christ in “the distressing disguise of the poor”.                            

Outside the Episcopal Church in Davidson, North Carolina there is a controversial sculpture of a homeless 
man sleeping on a park bench covered completely by a blanket except for his bare feet which, on closer 
inspection, show marks of the nails left by a crucifixion—so it becomes clear that the homeless man depicted 
on the bench is in reality JESUS. 

Though some people were shocked by the ñHomeless Christò the sculptor makes it clear that his inspiration 
was taken from St. Matthew’s Gospel: ñWhatever you did for the least of these, you did to meò (25:40).And this 
should cause us to pause and wonder if this is not exactly where we should be looking for Jesus in our day and 
age. 

Now in the peak of the pandemic, so dangerous to the well-being of the elderly, sick, poor and the homeless, it 
is our duty as Jesus’ followers and his Knights, to see Christ in the elderly, sick, homeless and the poor 
surrounding us every day—even in the silent, hidden poor of suburbia—who call to us for attention, for aid, for 
tenderness, for mercy, for dignity, and for love. 

While this is certainly the sentiment of Pope Francis; whom the world admires—and who experienced so much 
poverty while working among the poor of his diocese—we too have to ask OURSELVES: do we see Christ 
in those who are sick, desperate, needy and forgotten?  

And, more importantly, what are our plans to do something about it in HIS name? 

__________________________________________________________________ DEACON NEIL
 

K of C Charity 

The council recently approved the following 

donations: 

¶ $500 Reading Food Pantry 

¶ $300 Reading Scholarship Fund 

¶ $500 Reading Scholarship Individual 

Award 

¶ $500 My Brothers Table 

¶ $250 Saint Athanasius Parish 

¶ $250 Saint Agnes Parish 

 
 
May Birthdayôs 

 

5/1 Rev. William Faix, Francis E McCormack, 

5/2 Guy B Deartinis, 5/6 Peter E Nestor, 5/7 
Robert J Mandile, 5/14 Dino F Cuscuna, 5/15 
Robert B Aiello, Corey E Collins, 5/16 Rev 

Thomas J Powers, 5/22 Ralph A Barile, 5/26 
James A J Brangiforte, 5/27 William Squires Jr., 

5/30 Steven E Kintigos, 5/31 Paul Fitzgerald 

 

 

Faith in Action 
Faith - Community - Family - Life 

 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society Rosary Service 
 

The Saint Vincent de Paul Society is hosting an on-[line Rosary Service on Tuesday evenings starting 
at 7:00 PM using ZOOM videoconferencing.  If you are interested in joining, please send an email to 
the following address and a Vincentian will send you the session link and a Rosary prayer guide. 
st.agnes.reading.svdp@gmail.com

mailto:st.agnes.reading.svdp@gmail.com


 

Council, Family and Friends 
 

 
 

We have been holding our regularly scheduled Council meeting via video conferencing. We are using 

the Zoom program. Look for Grand Knights Bob Bayes email invitation or simply call in at 929-205-

6099. 

Online Exemplifications  

 

In this day and age, everything is going online. This now includes the Exemplification of Charity, Unity 

and Fraternity.  Please join me in welcoming new Brother Knight Ed Staffier to the order and Council 
1031. Ed received his Exemplification Online on April 16th and has already attended his first Zoom 
meeting. Our council has six additional Candidates who have been invited to join on line on May 7th. 

The process of becoming a Knight has never been easier, so invite a friend to join us today.   
 
Leave No Neighbor Behind 
 

During this challenging time, a Council Phone Tree has been set up so we can stay connected as a 

Council.  Right now 24 volunteer are each calling 5-10 Brother Knight every few weeks. Thank you. 
Fortunately, thus far most of our Knights are doing fine. However, we still want to continue to check in 

to see how things are going and to see if there is any material or spiritual need, with which we might 
help.  As of this week, calls have gone out to over 150 brother Knights. We still need a few more callers 
so we can reach our goal of having a network of Brother Knights reaching out to each other. We would 

also like to have the resources to contact the widows of our departed brother Knights.  Please contact 
Bob Baynes at gk1@readingkofc.org  if you can help. 

Reading Knights of Columbus will Match Gifts up to $4000 to support Reading Food Pantry 

 
Thank you to all Brother Knights who have generously donated to our match gift fund.  In addition to 
$500 donated by the Council, brother Knights have donated over $3500 allowing us to offer to match 

donations up to $4000 from the greater community to the Reading Food Pantry. The hope is that this 
will encourage donations to this worthy cause, which our Council has long supported.  Additional 

contributions to the matching gift Fund are Welcome.  Brother Knight Kevin McKenna has set up a 
Go Fund Me Page with a goal of raising a total of $10,000 for the Reading Fund Pantry. Please visit 

his Go Fund Me Page Go Fund Me-Reading Food Pantry Please share this link with those you know 

and love so we can help support the Reading Food Pantry in this time of need.  
 

Reading Catholic Community ï Connecting and Giving  

 
While the church doors remain open for individual visits we can stay connected to our Reading 

Catholic Community at https://readingcatholic.org/  here you will find information pertaining to ongoing 
activities and opportunities to support our parishes. If your family has not already signed up for on-line 
giving, consider its convenience. The website offers direction to arrange for automatic offertory 

donations, make a one-time donation, and/or register for offertory envelopes. 
 

 
 
 

mailto:gk1@readingkofc.org
https://www.gofundme.com/f/knights-of-columbus-fund-raise-for-reading-food-p?teamInvite=AzINxDrLfcyUmUpMnni11wRL1MCL3MDWGAKn6bPYSWRH8KEx3iMGDzs5Hdjso81n
https://readingcatholic.org/


Monthly Newsletter Salesperson Wanted 
 

We are seeking a volunteer to be in charge of Bulletin Advertisers. Ernie Arsenault has done this job 

for the past several years and has done an outstanding job bringing in over $1,000 per year to our 

Council to help us fund Council programs and charities.  The job duties include mailing current 

advertisers billing notices, collecting the bills, seeking new advertisers as necessary to fill ad space in 

the bulletin and working with Ernie to provide the advertiser content, typically a business card, to the 

printer who does the formatting for the bulletin publication. 

Let us Help Tom 

 
Our Financial Secretary, Tom Cappuccio has diligently been collecting the annual dues. Those Brother 

Knights who have yet to send in their check could be a great help to Tom if they sent their dues in 
ASAP. This would avoid the need for Tom to send a second mailing. Thank you. 
 
Red Cross Blood Donation 

 

The Knights of Columbus pioneered national blood drives in the 1930s, and giving blood remains an 
important element of charitable service for many Knights. During the current pandemic, blood 

donations are vitally needed, particularly from those with the O-negative blood type. Those 
considering making a blood donation should be in good health, under 60 years of age, and do not 
have underlying medical conditions. To reduce unnecessary physical contact with others, blood 

donations should only be made on an appointment basis. For the same reason, it is not 
recommended that you go out in public for any reason — including to give blood — if you are over 60 

years of age, are feeling ill, or have an underlying medical condition. The same holds true if you live 
with an individual who is feeling ill, is over 60 , or has an underlying condition. Blood donations can be 
scheduled at https://www.redcrossblood.org/ 

A note from Field Agent Kevin McKenna  
 

Dear Brothers: 
First and foremost, I hope and pray that you and your family are safe and well!    
As we face these unprecedented times, the Knights of Columbus is in the forefront making sure that 

our members and their families are cared for. I want to continue to provide you with the service and the 
products available to you and the challenge is to do that in a way mindful of our duty to preserve the 

health and well-being of our members and their families.  
The Supreme Office has developed a way for us to meet virtually over the internet to be able to continue 
to take care of all your insurance needs. I am now able to meet with you virtually using the Skype 

meeting application.  This platform is familiar to many consumers and it is easy to connect to, even for 
those who have not used it before.  It can be used with a variety of devices. In addition to being able to 

see each other, Skype allows me to share my screen with you so you can see forms and other graphics 
as needed. 
While this way for us to meet may be new, my commitment to you and your family remains the same. 

My goal is to see Fr. McGivney's vision of protecting all Catholic families become a reality. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  I stand ready to help. 

Fraternally, 
 

 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/




Upcoming Events
Tentatively Planned Spring Events 

Spring Charity Drive - May 29th-31st  
Holy Hour – June 5th  
Walk for Life – June 20th 

Games Night/ Fundraiser - TBD 
Mass/Communion Breakfast - TBD 

Altar Server Party    - TBD 
My Brothers Table – TBD 
Exemplification - TBD 
 
 

Council Calendar 

May 12                    8:00 Council Planning 
VIDEO Meeting 

May 26              8:00 Council Business 
VIDEO Meeting 

Support the Lounge _ Hours    CLOSED___ 
Mon, Tues, Wed.                 4:00 to 9:00 
Thurs, Fri, Sat, Sun.      4:00 to 11:00 
 
Support our Advertisers, They Support Us



AGENCY DEPARTMENT 

KNIGHT OF COLUMBUS 

MICHAEL  W. MANCINI,  PGK, FICF 
FIELD AGENT 

 

BUS: 781-789-3277 

RES: 978-851-3307 

PO BOX 9 

TEWKSBURY, MA 

Anthony R. Cota Sr. Director 

781/944-7833 

77 Lowell Junction Rd Å Andover, MA 01810 

Strong Insurance Agency, Inc 
Auto. Home. Business. Life 

Robert A. Strong 
president 

 

 

 
 
 
 

645 Main Street Å Wilmington, MA 01887 
(978) 657-3800 Å Fax (978) 657-3812 

e-mail artwork@ssart.com Å www.ssart.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Open accounts 

online at 

Readingcoop.com 

781-942-5000 

 

 

 

 

Matthew DiCalogero, MBA, FIC 
Field Agent 

matthew.dicalogero@kofc.org 

LAW OFFICE OF  

BRIAN C. SNELL  
Estate Planning & Elder Law 

159 HAVEN ST. SUITE 3 
Reading, MA 01867 

T: 781-942-4600 

F: 781-942-4650 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

84 HAVEN STREET 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

41R ELM STREET, UNIT D 

STONEHAM, MA 02180 

877-228-4664 Å 781-438-8492 

 

 
(781) 944-4031 

 

Simms Jewelers, Inc. 
648 MAIN STREET 

 
 

Peter SimmS Graduate  GemoloGiSt 

 

88 Haven Street 

Reading, Ma 01867 

781-944-3559 

781-942-1272 

mstrong@stronginsagency.com 

READING, MA 01867 

781-248-8406 
248 Main St. Suite 
201, Reading 

Hall Rentals 
Considering Enos Hall for your event. 

We are located at 11 Sanborn St. in Reading, MA. 

The hall can be seen Mondays ï Saturdays from 5 ï 7 pm 

(access through members lounge in rear of building). 

For additional rental information contact the 

Club Manager at (781) 942-8753 or 

email us at: 

hallrentals@readingkofc.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Traditional Irish Pub & Restaurant 
Open for Lunch & Dinner  daily 

with Breakfast 

Saturday & Sunday 

620 Main St. Reading, MA 

(781) 779-8245 

www.bunrattytavern.com 

Dick DiNapoli  

MASTER ELECTRICIAN 

No Job Too Small 

781-245-3603 

Cell: 617-201-0981 

Foreign 
and Domestic 

Complete 
Auto Repair 

WEAVERôS AUTO SERVICE 
15 High Street, Reading MA 

781-942-7833 
John Weaver 

FRESH N CLEAN 
 DRY CLEANING TAILORING 

ANGELO CERMINARA - OWNER 
freshclean@mgmail.com 

2 Haven St. UNIT 102 781-779-8461 

Reading MA 01867

 freshcleanreading.c
om 

Beth 

Stakem 
CBR, REALTOR 

bethstakem@leadingedge
agents.com 
leadingedgeagents.com 



 


